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Brisbane Floods Class Action (Wivenhoe) – Update  
 

Omni Bridgeway Limited (Omni Bridgeway) announces that, in relation to the Brisbane Floods 
class action, the application to the High Court of Australia for leave to appeal (Leave Application) 
is scheduled to be heard on 12 April 2022.   

The Leave Application is seeking leave to appeal against the decision of the Supreme Court of 
New South Wales Court of Appeal in favour of Seqwater, a state-owned enterprise of 
Queensland.  The Court of Appeal decision reversed the first instance finding of liability against 
Seqwater in relation to the operation of the Wivenhoe and Somerset Dams in 2011.  If the Leave 
Application is granted, then the High Court will determine the appeal in a separate hearing which 
is likely to be heard in FY23. 

 
This announcement is authorised for release to the market by the Disclosure Committee. 
 
Media enquiries: 

Marella Gibson 
Chief Marketing Officer – Australia and Asia 
+61 8223 3517 
mgibson@omnibridgeway.com 
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